
HAPPY 
ANNIVERSARY
This year marks the 50th Anniversary of EMS Week, a milestone that underscores the priceless 
contributions of emergency medical services clinicians like you. In celebrating this important 
event, we extend our heartfelt congratulations and deepest appreciation to the clinicians and the 
many EMS organizations nationwide for your dedication and commitment to saving lives. 

National Registry of Emergency Medical Technicians has collaborated with EMS educators, EMS 
organizations, and EMS employers and clinicians for more than 50 years to ensure that all EMS 
clinicians have the knowledge and skills required for competent practice. Our purpose, vision, and 
mission have evolved but one thing has never changed: we stand by you proudly serving as the 
Nation’s Emergency Medical Services Certification Organization.  

In this golden celebration of your achievements, advancements, and milestones, we salute you 
all. Thanks to the efforts of many people, particularly the clinicians who answer the call each and 
every day, the world is safer and healthier. You make a difference in communities across our 
nation, in our territories, and in our military.  

We thank you and appreciate you on behalf of the entire EMS community. Happy 50th Anniversary 
EMS Week. The best is yet to come.  

Sincerely,

From The National Registry Of Emergency Medical Technicians

Mike 
Board of Directors, Chair 
National Registry of EMTs 

Bill 
CEO and Executive Director 
National Registry of EMTs


